COMMUNICATION C47
ITEM NO. 4

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE
(PUBLIC MEETING)

March 1, 2022

From: Avneet Bhatia

Sent: Wednesday, February 16, 2022 5:07 PM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Cc: Rosanna DeFrancesca <Rosanna.DeFrancesca@vaughan.ca>
Subject: [External] 3812 Major Mackenzie - Please stop this

Hi my name is Avneet Bhatia. My wife and | live near Poetry and Major Mackenzie. We are firmly against this
development.

It will cause too much traffic and congestion in our area. The congestion and traffic is already out of control.

In addition, it will be an eyesore as this is a bedroom community area. We do not need tall condo buildings here. This is
why we have VMC which is near the highway.

I am all about expanding real estate and giving people places to live, but why not zone the area for additional
townhomes and other types of properties.

Thank you


ferranta
Public Mtg


